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OLPCF Report 

August Cabinet Meeting 

 

The OLPCF Committee awarded Nationwide 

Children’s Hospital a $25,000 grant.  The recipient 

was Dr. Sunkel who working on a way to 

determine what type of cancer the child has and quicken the treatment and 

the chances of recovery.  Each year, through the generosity of our Lions’ 

donations, the Foundation hopes to award other Pediatric Cancer hospitals 

throughout Ohio grants each year. 

Your donations also help supply gas cards for pediatric cancer families to 

get the child from home to treatments.  While there are a limited number 

available.  If your club hears about a needy family and is willing to sponsor 

them, please let me know and we’ll work together to get them some relief. 

I have a 2023-24 Footprint pin for sale.  $5 each. 

 

Thank you again for your support. 

 

IPDG Debbie 


